MEETING MINUTES
MORRISVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING

TUESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2017
7:30 p.m.

The Morrisville Borough Council met on Tuesday, January 10, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in Council Chambers
at the Morrisville Municipal Borough, 35 Union Street, Morrisville, PA for a Special Council Meeting.

Mr. Kerner stated, we will start with a moment of silent prayer followed by the pledge of allegiance.

Mr. Kerner took roll call at this time.

Those in Attendance:

Borough Council:  Fred Kerner, President
Ted Parker, Vice President
Victor Cicero
Corryn Kronnagel
Danielle Larison
Bill Pepitone
Todd Sanford
Debbie Smith

Borough Officials: Mayor David Rivella
Robert C. Sooby, Borough Manager

Not Present: Robert A. Seward, Assistant Borough Manager/Code Enforcement
Sean Kilkenny, Solicitor
Garlie St. Cyr, Junior Councilperson

SPECIAL PRESENTATIONS

Mayor Rivella requested that the swearing in of Officer Michael S. Levitsky be put on the agenda for
the next Council meeting, January 17, 2017.



January 10, 2017

HEARING OF THE PUBLIC

There was no one that wished to speak at public comment this evening.

There being no comments, public comment portion was closed.

DISCUSSION

There was discussion on the Planning Commission, 2 year appointment that expired on 12/31/16.
There was discussion on the Municipal Authority 5 year appointment to expire on 1/2/21.
There was discussion on the the Zoning Hearing Boards position that expired on 1/5/17.
Ms. Smith asked if a letter of interest was sent in by Wayne O’Neal for the Zoning Hearing Board.

There was discussion to have a vote on discussing an ordinance for puppy mills at the January 17,
2017 Regular Borough Council Meeting.

There was discussion about the M. R. Reiter property and where we stand with the County.

There was a discussion about the possibility of a medical marijuana dispensary in town.
Discussion ensued about the medical marijuana dispensary.

Mr. Sooby stated that the Borough Solicitor, Sean Kilkenny will have a discussion about medical
marijuana dispensaries at the January 17, 2017 Regular Council Meeting.

MENT

Ms. Kronnagel announced that Habitat for Humanity would be doing a ground breaking in Morrisville
on January 20th, 2017.

ADJOURNMENT

Motion to adjourn at 8:10.
Motion made by Mr. Parker and seconded by Mr. Sanford.
Meeting adjourned.



